
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We can’t wait to see you all again at our Christmas Fair! 

 

What can we say? We are so grateful to all of you that braved the weather and came 

out to be part of our Summer Fair. We hope that you all enjoyed yourselves as much 

as we did!  

We’re so happy to have been able to bring the Markeaton Community back together 

again and we’re delighted to tell you that you all raised over £3500! A testament to 

your generosity and the hard work of all the volunteers who helped to make the event 

such a great success! 

Special thanks go to all of our volunteers – you are all amazing and we couldn’t have 

run the event without you. Particular thanks should go to; 135th Broadway Baptist 

Scouts for loaning tents and shelters (putting them up and taking them back down 

again!), Karen and Judith from the local Women’s Institute who gave their time to 

judge our Markeaton Bake Off (Well done to our winners!), Dean and his team from On 

The Ball Coaching for running the Penalty Shoot Out, the Dawson Family for bringing 

their Maypole, Ade and Steve for your support setting up and closing down the event, 

our PTFA Super Crew (you know who you all are!) and finally our very patient friends 

and families!  

x Sally, Sarah & Eve x 

 



 

 

 

 

 

NEXT TUESDAY 12th July! 
Having a summer clear out?   Fill a bag to fill our funds! 

Bag2school collect quality second-hand clothes, which are then sold to 
wholesalers in emerging nations. They collect unwanted, good quality clothing, 
shoes, bags, scarves, jewellery, socks, belts, soft toys, towels, bedding, curtains 
and linen. 

You should now have received a sealed bag in your child's book bag for you to 
use. If you don’t receive one or need more bags, please use black bin bags.  

Filled tied bags can be brought to the school playground from 3.00 pm on 
Monday 11th July or before 9am on Tuesday 12th July.  Please only leave them 
underneath the shelter in the playground in case of rain, as Bag 2 school will only 
collect dry bags. 

Please do not leave any bags outside of above dates and times, as they cannot be 
stored.  The more bags that are filled, the more money is raised for the school! 

 

Summer Discos
Wednesday 20th July (Revised date) 

Infants – 6 -7 pm   Juniors – 7.15 – 8.15pm 
If the weather is fine, we’ll be discoing outdoors again! 

All children must be accompanied by a responsible adult (1 adult can be responsible 

for up to 4 children).  

There will be a tuck shop for the kids - Bar and snacks for the grown-ups!  

Tickets are available at from our online shop: www.markeatonptfa.bigcartel.com  

Could you help us run the bar or tuckshop?  Please let us know at 

Markeatonptfa@gmail.com 

For up-to-date news and events follow MarkeatonPTFA on Facebook and Instagram! 

All our events are listed on the ‘Dates for your Diary’ on the School Webs 

Unclaimed Raffle Prize!  We have an unclaimed Raffle Prize – ticket 0292 

belonging to Sam Phelan. If this is you or you know how we might be able to 

contact Sam, please get in touch – Markeatonptfa@gmail.com 

http://www.markeatonptfa.bigcartel.com/
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